
         
        

 

 
 

 
                                                                                     

 
 
 
 

 
    

 

  

            
         

      
         

 

       
 

          
 

      
 

     
  

 
     

  
 

Argyll & Bute Council 
Comhairle Earra Ghâidheal agus Bhòid 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.10/24 

CAMPBELTOWN 13.12.24 

Mariners are advised that the west navigational light (Q.R.7m2M) sited upon the NATO Pier is UNLIT, the 
OPA have advised that they hope to resolve this issue as soon as is possible. Mariners are therefore 

requested to navigate and manoeuvre with caution when transiting Campbeltown Loch especially during 
the hours of darkness from dusk until dawn or during periods of restricted visibility. 
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